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SECTION 2
This issue is sent in two sections due to size and

computer complications

We wish for you and your family, 

friends, and associates

a most Joyous,

Merry

Christmas
and a happy, prosperous

New Year
Please read Page 2. 
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SPECIAL PRAYER & NEEDS REQUESTS
(Editor’s Note: I just received the following e-mail from one of our ministry partners in Kenya, East Africa. Brother Vincent strug-

gles daily in reaching out and ministering to those around him.  He needs all the help he can get in serving our Lord Jesus Christ in

this part of the world.  CGA has partnered with Brother Vincent for the past several years.  He is Founder & Director of Revival Gospel

Ministries. It is a ministry with six multicultural churches in different parts of Kenya.  He is involved in Church planting, evangelism and missions

to poor children, Heritage Missions for Orphanages and Schools, rural charity and education. His wife recently passed away leaving him with two

sons. Visit the ministry websites and e-mail encouragement to him.  http://www.reviveg.webs.com/; http://www.heritagec.webs.com/;

http://www.facebook.com/vbarasa1) 

Subject: I bless you and family-This season

Hi My Friend. Hoping that you are quite ok and in good health. Just to remind you something

about me. I am 35 year old man, 4th born in a family of 12 children; 7 girls and 5 boys. All

are alive, including our both aging parents. Some depend on me. I live in Langalanga slums of

Nakuru town. I am called in Christian ministry of pastor and evangelist, doing missions in

Kenya. I have two sons aged 13 and 5. I am widower, my wife passed away due to Leukemia June 2011. I love God and so passion-

ate about serving him both in good season and in bad season. Apart from ministry, I am also part time student at African Institute of

Research and Development Studies, Nakuru town, doing Community Development and Social Work. I do depend on voluntary love

offering for upkeep as I venture deeper knowing well that God will make a bigger way of provision for us. Since I have not been

fully educated, I live and serve God's people in hardship area where I can, at least afford. Here most of the time basics are hard to be

met. Please, pray with me so God opens way for regular provision of some sort to have monthly basic food, school fees, clothing, to

be able to pay house rent each month, pay water and electricity bills each month, be able to have means of travel and minister in

other places through missions without failure. Kindly pray that when we have issues that require medical attention we be able to

cater for them. This being holiday season or it being nearer, I do celebrate Christmas, although in recent years, things have been

tough for us all throughout the year including holiday season. I am very confident, full of faith and hopeful that this year and many

more years to come we will see the hand of God move more mightily. We anticipate receiving gifts as well as being able to give out

to others who are in need too. It will be my first time, since I was married, we will have Christmas without my wife. I pray and plan

to take my children to their grandparents' remote area place far away in birthplace rural village called Kimwanga in Bungoma coun-

ty, western KENYA. Place is where I was born, raised and went to elementary (primary) school. It is a six hour journey by road. I

would love to have fellowship with my extended family, as well as help my sons bond. That time I will have opportunity to minister

to small rural village churches I did plant in the past years. My Associate pastor will minister in Nakuru fellowship when I am away.

Hope that you will not leave us out when doing your Christmas plans and budgeting. God bless you and I will endeavor to pray for

you more diligently. I will keep on beholding you in the hands of God and committing all your issues, needs and worries to him

Jehovah God who is able to do all things. Surely, divine touch and power of the anointing for greatness and victory follow you for-

ever. May peace, good health, divine healing, provision and favor shall be your portion. Though distance is between us, I and my

family, we do love and appreciate you so much. We are one. I am your brother and friend.
Vincent Barasa Maina.

P.O. Box 18202 Nakuru.

20100. KENYA.

Cell: +25472147416

Email: rmichurch@hotmail.com 

CGA Member Invents 
Training Aid

Offers Special Discount to CGA Members

Here is a good idea put into practice and a good deal offered to CGA mem-

bers.  Toby Overman, Founder of Sports Aids Equipment, Inc., and inventor of

the “ClubPro Golf Alignment Aid” training device, is offering a discount and

will donate $3.00 to CGA for each training aid purchased by members. Go online

to www.clubpro.tv to check it out and to order. Be sure to enter the promo code

“noshp.”  Outside the U.S., e-mail to: sportsaid@att.net for ordering informa-

tion. This will make a great Christmas gift.  My grandson (who now beats me)

and I have tried the ClubPro and it really works for us! (By the way, this is not a

paid ad.  Just a tip.) 


